MAC-AAPC CHAPTER MEETING MINUTES
June 12, 2012    9:00 – 11:30 AM
The Lussier Family Heritage Center

	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION

	Educational Program
	Revolutionize Your Life!
Steve Leurquin, Leadership Consultant

The Life Business
Steve Leurquin and his associates, Jamie, Emily, and Jason, provided a fun, interactive session on life and leadership skills.  Participants took a short “mental fitness challenge” to gauge their best and worst categories in terms of purpose, character, attitude, vision, planning, friendship, conflict resolution, etc.  The presentation and discussion then focused on the following: goal setting, time management, PDCA (plan, do, check, adjust) technique, personality types, conflict resolution, and attitude.  A number of different resources were recommended for participants to use for improvement in the above areas.  The session was fun and well received by participants. 


	Business Meeting
	Conducted by Loretta Brunell, Education Officer
Katie Reynolds gave a brief introduction of the speaker for the upcoming Chapter meeting on August 9 at 9:00 AM.  Katie’s sister, Danielle Hauge, is a Certified Family Herbalist and a midwifery student.  Danielle will be speaking about herbal therapy and nutrition and their role in modern medicine.

Loretta provided the dates for the upcoming events; for details go to www.macaapc.org:

August 9 – Chapter Meeting on Natural Healing

September 8 – AAPC Certification Exam

September 13 – Chapter Meeting on Women’s Heart Health

October 11 – Panel of Specialty Coders

November 10 & 17 – CPC Exam Review Program

December 8 – AAPC Certification Exam

Proctors are needed for the December 8 certification exam; if interested, please contact Claudia Yoakum-Watson at ccrsconsulting@tds.net.
The AAPC Regional Conference will be held October 25-27, 2012 in Chicago.  If you are interested in car-pooling, please contact Donna DiMola at donna.dimola@deancare.com.
Loretta Brunell announced that there are still some CPC Exam Study Guides available for purchase at $65. For more information, please see the MAC-AAPC website.

Claudia Yoakum-Watson encouraged members to nominate themselves or someone else to run for an officer position in the October election.  The Elections Committee plans to provide short biographies of the candidates so members can make informed choices when voting.  Please contact Claudia if interested.
Rhonda Voelz provided a short summary of the recent MAC-AAPC survey; a link to the survey summary is on the MAC-AAPC website.  
150 people responded for a response rate of 31.5%.  The survey showed that Thursday morning is the best time for the Chapter meetings.  Respondents are satisfied with the $15 fee which includes refreshments and door prizes.  The top six specialty areas and the top six HIM areas of interest are listed in the summary; this information will be useful in planning upcoming meetings and activities.  Sandra Cherry was the winner of the drawing for $100.

A drawing for door prizes concluded the meeting.


	Miscellaneous Info
	2.0 continuing education units were awarded by AAPC
63 people attended this meeting


Respectfully submitted,


Rhonda Voelz
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